























ARIZONA ASSOCIATION OF SUPPO_! l ONGOING FUNDING
PROVIDERS ~ "OR AN ONGOING EXPENSE

DISABILITIES

THE ASK:

In addition to the funding provided in || Addition to Executive Budget:
the Executive’s budget request for the
Department of Economic Security/Division
of Developmental Disabilities (DDD), AAl D | Make One Time Room and Board Funding
asks for your support of the continuation of

tl  $12 million in one-time funding from FY |Additional Funding Needed to Provide a
2018 as we as providing full funding to cover LUl $.50 Increase on January 1, 2019 $1.8M
the next $.50 increase in minimum wage, $13.8M

General Fund Cost

Make One-Time Overall Funding Permanent $10M

Permanent $2M

which occurs January 1, 2019.

WHY THIS MATTERS:

Providers of services to individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD) are simultaneously
experiencing both a shortage of willing employees and increased overtime expenses for existing employees
in order to maintain government established staffing levels established for the safety of those being served,
both of which have been exacerbated by the enactment « Proposition (Prop.) 206.

The pool of potential individuals that are both eligible and interested in direct service staff jobs is limited.
These potential employees have other employment options that offer more benefits and that are less
demanding physically and emotionally — and are offered for equal or higher pay.

PROP. 206 IMPACT TO DIRECT SERVICE PROVIDERS:

Prior to the enactment of Prop. 206, |/DD direct service staff were paid, on average, 16.5% above
minimum wage. After the increase in the minimum wage, direct service staff now, on average, make
ONLY 2.6% above the minimum wage (AHCCCS Network Adequacy Study). As a result, their wages have fi en
significantly below the starting wages for positions in competing markets that were previously minimum
wage jobs requiring less skill and compassion.

Turnover « direct service staff averages 45% (annualized), according to the recently released AHCCCS
Study on Network Adequacy. Staff turnover increases staff training expenses and, most importantly has
a significant adverse impact on quality care and the relationship with the individuals receiving services,
given the personal nature of the care provided by direct service staff.

69% of providers experienced more difficulties filling vacancies and 65% of providers absorbed
increased overtime costs since Prop. 206, as staffing ratios, for safety reasons, are mandated by DES at
various levels. (AHCCCS Network Adequacy Study)

With respect to the wage compression issue, “Without a partial upward adjustment in pay to the staff
that had been earning above minimum wage due to tenure and experience, the DDD program w

experience higher levels of turnover and program quality will decline.” (The Unintended Consequences of Minimum
Wage Increases on the Taxpayer: A Case Study of Services for Individuals with Developmental Disabilities, Goldwater Institute report
dated February 5, 2018)

continued on back

 For more information; please contact Stuart Goodmah or Brandy Petrone at (602) 277-0911:
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